
         $15      $25      $50     $100Other 

  Brethren Village Annual Appeal 2016-17 

  I would like to make the following gift to Brethren Village:         

  

 

Please direct my gift to: (choose one) 
Good Samaritan Fund which annually provides benevolent care to Residents 

    who have exhausted their financial resources. 

Endowment Fund where the earnings generated by this fund provide a source 

    of continuing financial support for benevolent care. 

 

Please specify this gift as: (optional) 

In Honor of:          

In Memory of:          

 

Name: 

Address: 

City, State, Zip: 
       
Phone   Email 
 
My gift is made by: 

Enclosed check (payable to Brethren Village) 

Credit Card: one time charge of: $    

Monthly Giving: 
     *Monthly amount $    x # months   
     *Total amount pledged $     

Credit Card Information:           Visa          MasterCard 
Card #    Exp.   
Name on Card       
Signature       

Brethren Village is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. Your gift is tax deductible within IRS guidelines. 



Save-the-Date & Join Brethren Village in 2017 for these Special Events 
 

BV’s Good Samaritan Banquet - April 20 
 

BV’s Annual Golf Tournament - September 14 
 

The Extraordinary Give - November 17 
 

For more information on these events and other ways you can be supportive, visit our website at: www.bv.org 

President & CEO 
John N. Snader 
 
Vice President of Operations 
David S. Rayha, NHA 
 
Vice President of Finance 
Rodney L. Martzall, CPA 
 
Vice President of Development 
Renny Magill, CFRE 

If you would like to share any comments regarding why you feel compelled to support Brethren Village, 

please let us know.           

           

           

            


